Dragon, Karen E. (CDC/NIOSHI/EID)

From: Celia Valiente [cvaliente911@hotmail.com]

Sent: Friday, April 29, 2011 3:32 PM

To: NIOSH Docket Office (CDC)

Subject: 226 - Implementation of the James Zadroga 9/11 Health and Compensation Act of 2010 (Pub.
L 111-347)

226 - Implementation of the James Zadroga 9/11 Health and Compensation Act of 2010 (Pub. L 111-347)
Dear Mr. Howard,

I want to share my thought with you. I am writng for myself and my friends that work at Ground Zero because many can
not write in english. Please forgive my english.

I am a hispanic worker that worked at Ground Zero, I believe we should had the same respect and dignity like all Ground
Zero workers going at Mt. Sinai hospital.

It's to bad, that some people have lied and done fraude but it's unfair to treat all hispanic workers as liars! Many hispanic
workers love this country and worked hard at Ground Zero and are very sick. We should not all be treated bad because a
few workers! There are some good people at Mt. Sinai but there are some workers that treat us badly.

If we complain that we are treated badly then they tell us we are trouble makers and told to go to other clinics if we dont
like it.

We need medical help just like all the other workers at Ground Zero who are sick. With out the Ground Zero workers they
would be no program. I just hope we can be treated like humans with feeling.

Thank you very much

C. Valiente




